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McClenagan, Laura

From: Jessica Brown <jess.cath@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 01, 2021 9:35 PM
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Public Comment for Humboldt's Own, LLC. PLN-2021-11786, to be held on 9/02/21

Humboldt’s Own, Inc. 
Record Number PLN‐2021‐11786 

Date of hearing 9/2/2021 10:00 am 
We are next door neighbors possibly impacted by the water usage proposed, and wish to submit a plea of water usage reassessment to 
Humboldt’s Own Inc.  
In times of uncertain water futures and drought, using 15.7gal/SF is exceeding reasonable usage for cannabis. Normal watering in warmer 
climates is somewhere between 8gal/SF and 10gal/SF, and there are local growers succeeding on less than 3gal/SF.  
We believe that in the current drought, the strain on the aquifer from over 1 million gallons a year could have lasting deleterious consequences. 
Cutting the proposed usage by half, or half again, might make all the difference for both continued livelihoods and sustainable living situations. 
Thanks for hearing this, 
-River Walker and Jessica Brown 
 


